
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCSU EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE ELECTION CHECKLIST 
 

The following tasks will need to be completed in the process of becoming a nominee in the 2024 
Selkirk College Students’ Union Fall Executive Committee Elections. 

 

Complete nomination form          ❏ 

Meet with a member of the SCSU Executive       ❏ 

Read all SCSU election rules                    ❏ 

Prepare a short bio for the ballot and website      ❏ 

Prepare a candidate photo for the ballot and website     ❏ 

Prepare a campaign poster         ❏ 

Has the C.R.O. / election committee approved all campaign materials ❏ 

Nominees must be in good standing with the college  ❏  



 Note: - Good standing means no overdue fees 

 

 

Remember, all candidates must submit this form to the Chief Returning Officer 

Navi Brar at n.brar@selkirkstudents.ca no later than Wednesday, 18 September 

2024, at 2:00 p.m., and every nominee must attend the all-nominees meeting on  

Thursday, September 19, 5:00 p.m. Link will be provided upon submission of the 

nomination form. The meeting is mandatory to qualify for the elections. 


